1O DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Direct Communications Unit

4 July 2005

Mr A D Dirkzwapen
702 Keizenspracht
EV 1017
Amsterdam

Holland

Dear Mr Dirkzwapen

T'he Prime Minister has asked me to thank you for your

recent letter and to tell you that the views you expressed
have been carefully noted.

Yours sincerely
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